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27 October 2014

Ms Toni Matulick

Committee Secretary

Joint Select Committee on Constitutional Recognition of Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander Peoples

PO BOX 6100, Parliament House,

CANBERRA,

ACT, 2600

and via email: jacatsi@aph.gov.au

Dear Ms Matulick
Constitutional recognition of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples

| refer to your letter of 13 August 2014, inviting the Society to consider the steps that
can be taken to progress towards a successful referendum on Indigenous
Constitutional Recognition.

Thank you for the opportunity to consider the Interim Report of the Committee. The
Society agrees with the key recommendations of the Expert Panel outlined in
Appendix 2 and looks forward to considering the outcomes of the upcoming public
hearings.

Yours sincerely

Morry Bailes
PRESIDENT





